SARATOGA CENTRAL CATHOLIC SCHOOL

247 Broadway, Saratoga Springs, NY 12866
Phone: 518.587.7070 Fax: 518.587.0678
www.saratogacatholic.org

Dear Parent/Guardian of: Date:

Your child was seen in the health office today with symptoms of an illness. We
require that you keep your child at home until they are free of these symptoms
for at least 24 hours without the use of medications such as Tylenol or
Ibuprofen. Please keep your child home tomorrow to allow them time to feel
better and prevent the spread of germs in the classroom.

Your child exhibited the following symptom(s) today:

O Fever
U Vomiting
L1 Diarrhea/
U Eye drainage and/or pink
U Sore throat
U Other

If your child tests positive for Strep Throat or Conjunctivitis (pink eye) they can
return to school when they are feeling better and have been treated with an

antibiotic for 24 hours.

If your child tests positive for Covid-19, Influenza or any other viral illness, they
may return to school when they are feeling well enough to participate in class,
fever-free for 24 hours without medication and symptoms have improved. It is
recommended they wear a mask around others until they are well.

Please notify the health office if your child has been diagnosed with a
communicable illness (Covid, Strep Throat, Pink Eye, Coxsackie, etc.).

Thank you for your understanding and helping us keep our schools free from
illness.




